
Tuesday, August 26th  

 

SPELL BOWL 

Any 6th, 7th, or 8th grader interested in Spell Bowl, there will be a call-out meeting on 
Thursday August 28, at 8:30 a.m. in room 702.  If you are interested but cannot attend 
the meeting, please see Ms. Gleason. 
 

FRIENDSHIP CLUB 

This Friday, at 8:00 a.m. Friendship Club will be having a call-out meeting in art room 
611.  This is open to all students grades 5 to 8.  If you have questions, please see Mrs. 
Govert during passing period. 
 
 

CLARK WRESTLING 

Anyone interested in wrestling this season, we will have a call-out meeting Friday, 
August 29th , during Advisory in the gym for anyone not participating in a fall sport.  
 

June 2027 International Trip to Italy 

Have you dreamed of traveling the world?  Would you like to see iconic sites in Venice, 
Milan, Pisa, Assisi, Florence, & Rome?  Travel with us in June 2027!  RSVP at this 
link https://rsvp.eftours.com/f3unetm to attend the meeting on Thursday, August 28th, 
6:00pm, Kahler LGI room. (Enter door A) Register for the informational meeting to be 
considered for our upcoming travel opportunity. In our session, we'll cover everything 
from how this opportunity will benefit your child, what's included in the experience, how 
we'll keep the trip safe and affordable, and much more. Plus, if we haven't met yet, it's a 
good chance to learn more about me as both an educator and a Group 
Leader. Registration for this session is mandatory to help organize our meeting, and a 
parent or guardian must attend. Can't make it? Choose "No, but send info" on the RSVP 
link so you don't miss out. 

Contact Mrs. Sena-Lopez at travellcms2020@gmail.com  if you have questions. 
 

PARENT INFORMATION 

 

NEXT EARLY DISMISSAL (1:10 PM): 

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 9TH 

 
 

TUTORING-BEGINS AFTER LABOR DAY 

https://rsvp.eftours.com/f3unetm
mailto:travellcms2020@gmail.com


BEFORE SCHOOL, TUESDAYS AND 

THURSDAYS, 8:00-8:30 AM. 

 
LCSC Special Education Parent Advisory Committee (SEPAC) Welcomes 
Back Families for the New School Year 
Join us for our first informational meeting of the year—a Parent Workshop focused on 
nonviolent crisis prevention. Two sessions will be available: morning and evening: 
Wednesday, August 27th, 10:00 a.m. and 6:00 p.m. Please enter Lake Central High 
School through Door F (10:00 a.m.) and Door E (6:00 p.m.). Please see the attached 
flyer for more information. 

LCSC Special Education Parent Advisory Committee (SEPAC) will be hosting a 
series of virtual workshops that benefit anyone interested in transition to adulthood 
including government benefits, special needs trusts, guardianship and alternatives, 
ABLE accounts, and life course planning.  

 

CLARK SPIRITWEAR 

Clark Spiritwear is on sale YEAR ROUND 
at https://1stplace.sale/107077. You can also access the 
information through Clark's website. Don't miss out on 
some great looking spiritwear! 
 
STUDENT EARLY DISMISSAL 
Please make sure to send your child in with a note if you need to take 
them out of school early. Have your child bring the note to the office first 
thing in the morning, and we will write a pass for them to leave class. 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 

https://1stplace.sale/107077

